
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 2nd October 2020 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 

 
Weekly Newsletter 

 

What another busy week, including sport, music and outdoor 
adventures. It is wonderful to see the children so excited 

about their learning and trying so hard. We understand how 
difficult it has been for families and children during lockdown 
and adjusting to the new normal. Thank you for your ongoing 

support. Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Savannah, Alex, Niamh and William are our stars of the week.  

Well done! 

 

 

The winning House Team this week is 

St. Patrick 

 

 

 

Please could all children have jogging bottoms, a coat and hat 
in school for outdoor PE. As the weather is getting colder we 

still want the children to experience outdoor PE. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

.Diary Dates 

Friday 23rd October 2020—Close for Half term 

Monday 2nd November 2020 School Closed INSET day 

Tuesday 3rd November 2020 School reopens for all children 

 

 

 

If you are interested in joining our PTFA please do not hesitate 
to email me at school. 

 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

Topaz Class 

97.6% 

 

 

 

Please could all parents/carers ensure that your child has the 
correct uniform. There seems to be a few lost ties and jumpers.  

Also, please could you make sure your child is wearing black 
school shoes and a white shirt. 

 


